

## Pocklington Allotment Association(PAA)

Minutes of meeting held in the United Services Club Pocklington  
Tuesday 17th July 2018 at 19:30 hours.

Present

Steph Dennison (SD )(Chair)

Pip Jackson (PJ)

Tony Sawyer (TS)

Harold Sleightholme (HS)

Richard Tyreman (RT)

Mr Betts plot 77A

Mr Malcolm Scott plot 57A

### 1. Apologies

[L]  
[SEP]

a. John Ashton

b. Paul West

c James Pink

d Judith Pink

e Ian Gill [L]  
[SEP]

2. Minutes of previous meeting agreed [L]  
[SEP]

3. Matters Arising:

a. Road Resurfacing –no update, but TS had listened to advice that 2  
tarmac paths would mean 4 edges that would disintegrate, and may  
not be worth the money long term [L]  
[SEP]

b. Website –no update [L]  
[SEP]

c. Plot Judging – SD has been in contact with Mr Brian Potter,  
who will judge on 20th July at 9.30 PJ to also attend, along with SD [L]  
[SEP] Keith Houseman and John Barber to judge newcomers plots on 20th  
July afternoon

d. JKP still to put postcode on notice board. [L]  
[SEP]

e. PAA/Council Agreement completed and signed [L]  
[SEP]

[L]  
[SEP]

4. Correspondence–letter from Mr Betts asking joint tenant to be  
added on plot 77A - letter passed to secretary [L]  
[SEP]

5. Treasurers Report – in the absence of the Treasurer no  
discussion took place. [L]  
[SEP]

6. Building Permissions: None

7. Plot Inspections:

a. Information redacted.

\*\* Many apologies - omitted was next plot inspection - I would advise  
10th as 17th too near veg show. \*\* [L]  
[SEP]

8. Veg Show

The cleaners will be available at 8 o'clock to open up, as advised by PJ, they will also try to have someone else from the Club to be there as supervision.

Offers of help from HS, TS, and RT on the morning to set up

We need to ask if Keith Houseman is willing to help.

We need to get in touch with Cup holders in time for the veg show - JP to get list of last year's winners

Also to check whether the Mayor is able to come and give out the cups

9 AOB

Tools have been offered by Mr Alan Norman, (who is giving up his long term plot) to add to Allotment Society funds. There was a suggestion to raffle/sell at the veg show

Meeting closed at 17.50

Signed ..... Date .....

Next Meeting 21st August at The United Services Club Pocklington

SEP